
  
October 31, 2018  

   
  

WHAT: 

New Audubon Park School to be dedicated  
The new Audubon Park School, a K-8 school built on the site of the former Audubon Park 
Elementary, will be dedicated during a special ceremony on Friday. 
The event will include student performances, a ribbon cutting and remarks from the School Board 
chairman, School Board member and Superintendent. The school includes collaborative learning 
spaces, updated classroom technology, a gymnasium and play areas. 

  

WHEN: 9:15 a.m., Friday, November 2 
  

WHERE: Audubon Park School, 1500 Falcon Dr., Orlando, FL 32803 
  

Contact: Lauren Roth, Facilities Communications, c) 570-709-1630 
  

### 
 
OCPS EEO Non-Discrimination Statement 
The School Board of Orange County, Florida, does not discriminate in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in its programs 
and activities, on the basis of race, color, religion, age, sex, national origin, marital status, disability, genetic information, sexual 
orientation, gender identity or expression, or any other reason prohibited by law. The following individuals at the Ronald Blocker 
Educational Leadership Center, 445 W. Amelia Street, Orlando, Florida 32801, attend to compliance matters: Equal Employment 



Opportunity (EEO) Officer & Title IX Coordinator: Jared Brooks; ADA Coordinator: Michael D. Graf; Section 504 Coordinator: Latonia 
Green. (407.317.3200) 
 


